Funding Received by Oglethorpe & Dawson Educational Foundation

2018 - 2019

We are always very appreciative of the support in funding received for both the school and our
students from the Oglethorpe and Dawson Educational Foundation. We would like to thank them for
very kindly contributing to the following causes:

Year 10 student to attend the City of Leeds overseas basketball tour to Malta in partnership
with Team Birmingham elite, Haringey Hawks and Sussex Bears

Year 12 student to compete in the North Eastern Division in the National School Games in
the sport of swimming

Two Sixth Form students to partake in the Lessons from Auschwitz visit
Whole School Celebration Evening

Senior Awards Evening

Reward Fund

Hardship Fund - used to support students from low income families with the purchase of key
items such as school uniform

School Council Support

Fieldview Learning Hub



